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Dear Positive Astro Parents/Guardians: 
 

We are excited to offer our Morning Academy Program to our students whose parents need to be at work before our school 

opens. Our program will begin on the first day of school, August 31st. We will be opening our doors at 6:20 a.m. to 

accommodate the work schedule of several of our parents again this year. Please note that there will be an additional fee of 

$5 assessed per student for those students who sign-in between 6:20-7:00 a.m.  
 

Please note that all Morning Academy students must be signed in by 7:45 a.m. Doors will be locked for security 

purposes after this time, because our school does not open for other students until 8:10 a.m. The cost for our Morning 

Academy will be $15 weekly for each child and $5 for each additional child in a family. Weekly fees will be due each Friday 

for the following week. The additional $5 per week will only be assessed for those students arriving between 6:20-7:00 a.m. 
 

Our Morning Academy parents must park their car in the parking lot and are responsible for walking students safely into the 

building and signing their child in at our Media Center. As in years past, we will offer various clubs and activities that include 

Book Club and Accelerated Reading Club, reading and math support programs on the computer, and homework support when 

needed. 
 

Our program will run only when school is in session. Therefore, it will be important for you to find alternative care for 

your child when school is not in session or when we have Teacher Workdays.  
 

Lastly, our program will follow the behavior policies set forth in the Charlotte County Schools’ Code of Student Conduct.  

Due to the educational nature of our program, we can not permit any type of misbehavior to disrupt the learning or safety of 

others. All students will be given only three chances to improve inappropriate behaviors.  Please note that we reserve the 

right to prohibit the return of any child to our program. 
 

If your child is returning to the Morning Academy/Astro Academy, you must pay any outstanding balance you owe before 

registering for the new school year. 
 

Please fill out the emergency sheet attached and return it by Tuesday, September 1st, 2020. 
 

Looking forward to a wonderful school year, 

Angie Taillon, Principal 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
 

My child, _____________________________, will attend the Neil Armstrong Morning Academy and be brought to the Media Center by 

7:45 a.m. by a parent/guardian. 

 

My child, ____________________________, will be dropped off between 6:20-7:00 a.m. 

 
 

Child’s Grade Level: ____ Child’s Teacher: ___________ Parent’s/Guardian’s Name(s): ______________ Signature: _______________    

 


